
 

 

 

 

 

 

Beth has been playing cricket with the 
Verwood girls team for just under a 

year and has been loving it! It's a fab 
team and Beth has grown in confidence 

so much over that time. 

They played away at Stalbridge on a 
much larger pitch to what they are 

used to and 6 aside. Lots of running 
with rosy cheeks at the end, but they 

all really enjoyed the game! 

George won man of the match 
recently playing for his Verwood Town 

Eagles U7 team. 

Beth especially loves bowling 
and has just been successful 

in joining County cricket 
under 11s talent pathway! 


